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AGHN Report

The meeting was attended by 30 people, much the same as last year. Your
annual subscription, still only £1.00, is due. This brings you the
Newsletter approximately 6 times a year. A form for your renewal is
included.

The New Committee

Welcome to Tony Tilford who joins the committee for the first time.
Myself (minutes) and Pam Ford (membership) take over from Anne Girling
as Secretary, and Steve Dawson replaces Gordon Prest as Treasurer.
Peter Hunter and Elaine Tucker also stay on the Committee. As no-one
else has come forward to be Chairman, John Thurman has agreed to
continue until the end of July, but pressure of work will mean that he
will have to hand over to someone else at that time. We still seek a
volunteer! If you can help in any capacity, please contact John
Thurman, telephone 553Z8.

Here is.the Chairman's address to the AGM, for those not present.
Chairman's Report, 1991 — 1992

The activities listed overleaf illustrate the fact that pressure on the
Valley has not diminished. Indeed, the development potential in the
hinterland of the Southern Bypass, and the continuing consultations
leading to the adoption of the Local Authorities' Local Plans, have made
the last two years a crucial period for the future of the area.

Looking ahead, unprecedented growth at UEA and the construction of the
new District Hospital at Colney will change the 'heart' of the Valley
and put strains on the infrastructure. This, with continuing pressure
for a large retail development further south and a host of smaller
planning applications, will call for continuing vigilance by the
Society.






